
CLARENCE H. WHITE SCHOOL OF PHOTOGRAPHY 
Four Sixty West One hundred Forty-fourth Street 

NEW YORK

May 1?, 1924.

Dear Miss Gilpin:

Under separate cover we are sending the 

book, "A Treatise on Photogravure", which you 

may keep for the summer.

I presume that you havereceived the two 

copies of the Alumni pictures by this time, 

and we hope they came through all right. They 

are not selling as fast as they should, and we 

no doubt will have to send our another appeal 

for the members to buy extra copies.

We are all very glad to know that you are

now well and send best wishes.

chw/afb

Sincerely


